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Statement: 

Sweden endorses the report and would like to congratulate the working group for an excellent report 
and the progress it has made.  
Sweden supports the recommendations stated in the White Paper and emphasises the importance of 
the outcome of the case studies as an input to the Integrated Geospatial Information Framework. 
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